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Thursday 19th December 2019 

Dear all, 
 
What a lovely last week we have had.  
Maple and Beech Class performed a beautiful Advent Service in Church on Tuesday night. It really 
made us all feel very Christmassy! 
Willow Class went and sang their Christmas songs to Exmouth House. The residents have said how 
much they have enjoyed seeing the children over the Christmas period. 
Pixie Maz came and did a Christmas story telling party for Rowan, Sycamore and Cherry Class. The 
children had a lovely time. 

 
A photo from our KS1 Nativity 

School lunches 
Please make sure you have read the letter that came out about school lunches as it explains the 
changes to ordering lunches from January. Children will no longer be ordering them when they come 
in for register they need to be ordered and paid for online in advance (paper copy and email has 
been sent). 
 
Many thanks from myself and all the staff for the lovely cards and gifts we have all received, it is very 
kind of you and much appreciated. 
 
I hope you all have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Next term: 
Monday 6th January – School starts for the Spring term 
Monday 6th January – Epiphany Mass in school 11am, everyone welcome 
 
Best wishes & many thanks for your continued support 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford     

 

 

 

Headteacher’s Awards: FSU – Douglas, Maple – Summer, Beech – Lola N 

Silver Awards: Sycamore – Emma, Chloe 

Bronze Awards: FSU – Rowan, Olivia, Oto, Connor, Tilly, Freddie, Rowan – Brooke A, Louie, 

Quinlan, Sukie, Lusi, Quinn, Cohen, Willow – Annie W, Aleksy, Lewis, Justas, Charlie Ha, Beech - 

Millie 

Stars of the term: Oak – Seb, Emily, Rowan – Isla, Jonah, Sycamore - Cattaleya, Jacob, Cherry – 

Hamish, Ella, Willow – Poppy, Ellis, Maple – Nell, Archie, Beech – Lola N, Ralph. 

Breakfast Club Star of the week: Willow - Freddie  


